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Gambo, October 18, 2018 

Mr Mayor of Gambo 

To the mayor of Pombolo. 

In response to your letter asking for reconciliation, social cohesion, peace, brotherly love, and 
solidarity. 

The whole social stratum - local authorities, OFCA, youth, the president of the autodefense group, 
religious leaders etc. are pleased to receive for the first time your letter of apology - one does not 
forgive a second time according to the word of God. 

We have decided that MUNISCA should organize a round table in Bangassou and transport both of 
us, the leaders of Pombolo and Gambo, as well as representatives of Selekas and the autodefense 
groups, OFCA groups, Gambo and Pombolo youth, and Gambo and Pombolo religious groups - We 
have asked that this gesture of pardon take place before the officials of Bangassou. 

- Hoping that you welcome our response, we wish you well. 

The President of the Special Delegation 

 


